QUESTION TAKEN ON NOTICE
ADDITIONAL BUDGET ESTIMATES HEARING: 19 FEBRUARY 2008
IMMIGRATION AND CITIZENSHIP PORTFOLIO

(5) Output: Internal Product

Senator Ellison (L&CA 18) asked:

Provide a copy of the stakeholder mailing list.

Answer:

Attachment A contains those organisations on the DIAC key stakeholder mailing list.
This list is derived from the contacts departmental officers have with a wide range of
key stakeholders. It is constantly evolving as the relationships change and new
stakeholders emerge. While it is quite extensive it is not all-inclusive and there will
be many other organisations and individuals with whom the Department deals. The
records are reviewed and if necessary updated on a bimonthly basis and are kept
between two months and permanently, depending on the nature of the relationship
the Department has with the stakeholder. The purpose of the mailing list is to
maintain contact details of key departmental stakeholders whom the Department may
wish to inform of new programs/initiatives, significant changes, and/or events. Other
department staff with a valid business reason may request a tailored version of the
list to suit their business needs.






